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What do you do when your oldest friend, Steve McQueen, pulls out his Smith & Wesson and blows your
defenseless dining-room chair to smithereens? Or when your hottest client, sex goddess Romy Schneider,
demands you leave your wife for her? Those are just a couple of the dilemmas faced by AJ Jastrow, the
fictional protagonist of Action!, Robert Cort’s page-turning saga about a legendary Hollywood family.

When we first meet AJ in 1948, a few weeks shy of his thirteenth birthday, he ranks as minor Hollywood
royalty—Dad is the movie industry’s most prominent attorney, Mom is a retired actress whose uncle is
Adolph Zukor, founder of Paramount. But this year will prove to be the end of the movie industry’s Golden
Age and the beginning of exile for the Jastrow family.

When AJ returns to Tinseltown after a decade’s absence, he realizes that fulfilling his father’s legacy of
creating a movie empire will prove a life’s work. Along the way, AJ’s soldiers-in-arms include the
Machiavellian producer Ray Stark, who teaches him how to win at Monopoly and studio politics; Wall Street
genius Charlie Bluhdorn, who coaxes AJ to fly under the radar on a secret mission; AJ’s wife, Stephanie,
who reminds him that a conscience isn’t a luxury; and his daughter and protégée, Jessica, who refuses to
leave his side despite irresistible temptation.

His enemies are formidable: studio president Paul Herzog, who seeks to destroy the son as he did the father;
the wily agent Mike Ovitz, who intuits the weaknesses of any rival; AJ’s mother, Hollywood’s wealthiest
woman, who cannot abide disloyalty; and AJ’s son, Ricky, an actor of uncommon ability, who holds a
devastating grudge against his dad.

By blending and transforming fact into fiction, by introducing real characters to fictional ones, Robert Cort
gives the reader an inside account of Hollywood’s path (and drift) from the end of World War II to the
present. And utilizing his insider’s knowledge, gained as one of the town’s premier producers, he provides an
intimate chronicle of how movies are really made, how producers work, and how the industry has evolved,
often at the cost of its collective soul. Provocative and vastly entertaining, Action! is popular fiction at its
best, a story that is both enlightening and great fun to read.

From the Hardcover edition.
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From reader reviews:

Lillian Chatman:

What do you in relation to book? It is not important along with you? Or just adding material when you need
something to explain what the one you have problem? How about your spare time? Or are you busy
individual? If you don't have spare time to try and do others business, it is give you a sense of feeling bored
faster. And you have extra time? What did you do? Every individual has many questions above. The doctor
has to answer that question mainly because just their can do that will. It said that about e-book. Book is
familiar on every person. Yes, it is suitable. Because start from on guardería until university need that
Action!: A Novel to read.

Theresa Villarreal:

A lot of people always spent their own free time to vacation or perhaps go to the outside with them friends
and family or their friend. Do you realize? Many a lot of people spent they free time just watching TV, or
even playing video games all day long. If you wish to try to find a new activity that is look different you can
read the book. It is really fun in your case. If you enjoy the book which you read you can spent all day long
to reading a guide. The book Action!: A Novel it is extremely good to read. There are a lot of folks that
recommended this book. We were holding enjoying reading this book. If you did not have enough space to
develop this book you can buy the e-book. You can m0ore effortlessly to read this book from the smart
phone. The price is not to fund but this book offers high quality.

Denise Wallis:

Playing with family within a park, coming to see the coastal world or hanging out with pals is thing that
usually you may have done when you have spare time, and then why you don't try issue that really opposite
from that. Just one activity that make you not sensation tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller coaster
you have been ride on and with addition of knowledge. Even you love Action!: A Novel, you could enjoy
both. It is very good combination right, you still desire to miss it? What kind of hang type is it? Oh can occur
its mind hangout folks. What? Still don't get it, oh come on its identified as reading friends.

Michele Fernandez:

In this period globalization it is important to someone to receive information. The information will make
someone to understand the condition of the world. The fitness of the world makes the information simpler to
share. You can find a lot of referrals to get information example: internet, magazine, book, and soon. You
can observe that now, a lot of publisher that print many kinds of book. The actual book that recommended to
you personally is Action!: A Novel this guide consist a lot of the information from the condition of this
world now. This kind of book was represented just how can the world has grown up. The dialect styles that
writer value to explain it is easy to understand. The particular writer made some study when he makes this
book. This is why this book suitable all of you.
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